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Congratulations on having your product selected as one of the 2015 Boating Industry Top
Products. A certificate acknowledging your selection is attached.

We appreciate you taking the time to submit your product for consideration, as well as
the contributions your continued innovation make to the industry.

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you need anything else and we hope to see you back
with another great product in 2016.

On behalf of the entire staff at Boating Industry, congratulations!

Sincerely,
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Jonathan Sweet

Editor in Chief
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